

General Nash Extended Care News

March 2024



Happy Birthday to...

Andrew H. Max H. Willa M. Alex K. Violet W.



Theme of the Month

In Like a Lion, Out Like a Lamb

Parent Reminders

*3/7: Early Dismissal Day @ 12:40pm Please send lunch to school with your child or have your child take a grab and go lunch from SNS.

*3/25, 26 and 27: No School/Care offered at Bridle Path. Pre-registration is required to attend.

*3/28 and 29: No School/No Care offered. * When picking up or dropping off your child at the school, be sure to park your car in the designated parking spaces. Please do not park in the Fire Lanes.

*Camp registration will be held online beginning Thursday Feb. 15th.

When snow storms are predicted...

Visit www.npenn.org or watch NPTV (Comcast Cable channel 28 and Verizon Fios channel 29). If the schools are closed, the NPESC Program will not operate. If a one hour delayed opening occurs, the before school program will begin at 8:00am. If a two hour delayed opening

occurs, the before school program will begin at 9:00am. If a three hour delayed opening occurs, the before school program will begin at 10:00am. If weather conditions worsen and schools close early, parents will receive a reminder call via the school messenger service to note that the NPESC Program will close two hours after dismissal. At the discretion of the school district, in severe weather conditions, the program may not be held and students will be dismissed at the early dismissal time.

February Happenings

During the February In-Service Dat the children completed several fun Valentine's crafts, played a great game of kickball and the highlight was making their own pink Valentine pudding whip with sprinkles. Crafts and activities that were enjoyed in **February included Suncatcher Valentines** made with recycled plastic sheets, construction paper Valentine people and sculpey clay hearts. The older children have been busy making clay bead friendship bracelets. This is a big hit and an everyday activity.

We have been going outside to get a little fresh air when possible. The children are enjoying getting exercise with stations on the blacktop, playing basketball and enjoying the playground. Please remind your child to bring appropriate clothing for outside play.